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OBJ2013/6461/P 13 Arlington Road

London

NW1 7ER

Elaine Quigley 18/10/2013  22:11:48

Response:

We are against these proposals because:  If windows are put into the elevation facing 11 Arlington Road it will invade our privacy, this is unacceptable.  The elevation will block all light to our kitchen 

window.  Whereas we have a privacy wall with our neighbours, their kitchen window overlooks the said wall. 

Although the existing extension is to be demolished, will it be rebuilt to the same length? if so this enormous extension will devalue our property.  We have also been asked by 

 to speak against these proposals for the same reasons.
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